
It was amazing to experience 
clay so naturally. I felt truly 
valued and was able to be 

expressive. I've learnt how easy 
it would be to implement in our 

setting. 

Fantastic courses, great to hear 
examples of theory in practice, 

and how children respond. 
Wonderful knowledgeable 
practitioners. Thank you. 

Useful tips and creative ways to 
exploring clay, which has given 
me more confidence teaching 

with it.  Thank you! 

 

The course inspired me to be 
braver with clay. 

A very insightful course with 
many hints and tips on how to 

successfully set up a clay station 
in an early years setting and 
how to show progression. 

Easy to follow courses for all 
levels of educators. Concise, to 
the point and full of examples 

to get you started.  

 

Amazing course, hands on and 
relaxed. Delivered with 
confidence and super 

knowledge. Very excited to try 
out clay play with the children. 

The course was very interesting 
but was also short enough to fit 

into your busy day. 

Amazing opportunity for open 
ended clay exploration in an 

early years setting, every 
creation made by children is 

beautiful in each and every way.  

 


